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October 8, 2016 

 

Closure Extended for Beaufort County Offices Due to Effects of Hurricane Matthew 

 
Due to the effects of Hurricane Matthew, all Beaufort County government offices, to include convenience centers, will 
remain closed on Monday, October 10, 2016.  Further, all Beaufort County Council meetings scheduled for Monday, 
October 10, 2016, have been canceled. 
 
The County anticipates offices will return to normal operating hours on Tuesday, October 11, 2016, subject to a review of 
environmental conditions.  County employees should contact their supervisor for further instructions.  Emergency services 
and law enforcement will remain available. 
 
Residents should call 1-800-963-5023 before attempting re-entry into Beaufort County.  To receive the latest alerts from 
the Beaufort County Sheriff’s Office, sign up at www.nixle.com or text your residential zip code to 888777. 
 
The State of South Carolina's toll-free Public Information Phone System (PIPS) is provided to disseminate accurate 
evacuation and shelter information to visitors and citizens for South Carolina during a hurricane evacuation. The toll-free 
number is 1-866-246-0133. 
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